
 
Department of Community Development Services 

 
Planning Division  

 
Memorandum 

  
 
 
TO: Urbana Plan Commission   
   
FROM:  Robert Myers, Planning Manager 
  
DATE:   November 15, 2007 
   
SUBJECT: November 22nd Meeting Rescheduled 
   
 
 

Rescheduled 
 
 
 
 
 
The November 22, 2007 meeting of the Urbana Plan Commission has been rescheduled 
due to the meeting falling on Thanksgiving Day. So, there will be no meeting on November 
22nd, and an alternate meeting date is set for Thursday, November 29, 2007.  Please mark 
your calendars. 
 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 
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